
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular no. : 21-073/H04 

10th January, 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  

Circular on “Positive Discipline” Parent’s Workshop 

Our school joins the “Harmony House” parents’ workshop. Through the experiential activities 
of the workshop, parents can learn how to improve the parent-child relationship and deal with 
children's emotional and behavioral problems through positive attitudes and skills. Details of the 
talk are as follows:  

 
Target Groups P.1 - P.6 Parent’s 

Date 20/1、27/1、17/2、24/2、3/3、10/3 (Every Thursday, 
6 lessons in total) 

Time 11:15 a.m. - 12:35 p.m. 
Venue School Hall  

Fee Free 
Remarks Selected participants will be informed by the school 

 
For enquiries, please contact Ms. Cheung Yan Ting.               

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
____________________ 

                    Chow Kim Ho 
                    Principal  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 21-073/H04 < Please return it to Ms. Cheung Yan Ting via the class teacher> 

Circular on “Positive Discipline” Parent’s Workshop 
 
 

Dear Principal, 
I acknowledge the receipt of the above mentioned circular regarding the Parental Workshop. 

 
 I*   □ will participate in this Workshop.       

□ will not participate in this Workshop. 
 

 

Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  


